
From: Sybil Madison <Sybil.Madison@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 3:01 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: previous trips 
 

Hi Steve, 

I have taken a couple of trips recently that I'm not sure I documented properly. 

December 2-3, 2021, Bloomberg Philanthropies hosted a women's cohort to come to 

New York for a 2-day site visit. 

March 24-25, 2022, Bloomberg Cities hosted Chiefs of Staff across the country to come 

to Harvard School of Government for a 2-day seminar. 

I also took a trip more recently to present at a convening in DC, but that one I told you 

about.  

I have attached the trip details for December and March  to this email.  Please let me 

know what else I need to provide. 

Thanks, 

 

Sybil 
 
Sybil M. Madison, Ph.D. 
Chief of Staff  
Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
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